
Dear Ms. Klint, 

We have received a letter from the Chamber of Deputies of the Parliament of the Czech Republic 

asking for a possibility to have consultations in Denmark.  

The members of the Health Committee will be very pleased to meet its Danish partners in Folketing 

to exchange views about financing and organization of the health sector. Some other topics such as 

legislation, insurance, research etc. are subjects of their interest either.  

Therefore, the Czech Deputies have an idea to have also a meeting at the Ministry of Health, as well 

as with representatives of insurance companies, large national and smaller regional hospitals. 

The most convenient time is at the end of November 2014. 

I would greatly appreciate your opinion on this proposal. I am convinced that the visit would be 

useful for both sides. 

Yours sincerely 

Miroslav Čančík 
Zástupce vedoucího ZÚ / Deputy Head of Mission 
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